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Please share with the city council. I enjoy bike riding on the heights. Especially from my house to the butterfly
sanctuary crossing Regional Dr., a very busy and dangerous road. I would like to request a crosswalk or two to assist
walkers and riders. At the end of the sidewalk off Chenille across Regional to the next street would require a
crosswalk. There are many areas along Regional Dr where a crosswalk would be extremely nice and hopefully safer.
Thank you,
Kimberly Pooler
Ward 8
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